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Dear  

Request for Information: Freedom of Information Act 

Thank you for your email of 3 October, making a request for information under the Freedom 

of Information Act.  You requested the following information and the Trust is able to provide 

the information below in response:   

Request: 

I would be very grateful for papers, reports or emails produced between January 1, 2015 - 

August 31, 2017 concerning the assessment of and/or identification of any land or buildings 

or facilities owned by Oxford Health NHS Trust in Oxfordshire that might be suitable for sale 

or disposal. 

 I would also be grateful for any papers, reports or emails giving estimates (whether rough or 

professionally determined) of the value or estimated value, of any such potentially disposable 

land/buildings/facilities during the same time. 

Response: 

Information published nationally contains such details, in the report called Register of the 

public sector surplus asset list which can be accessed via the following link 

https://data.gov.uk/dataset/epimstransparency 

The information is therefore reasonably accessible, as is information from Board Papers below, 

and the Trust has applied section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act to this request. 

The Trust recently specifically referred to property at 71 Hill Top Road, Headington, Oxford in 

the minutes of the public Board meeting from July 2017.  Those minutes can be accessed 

amongst the public Board papers via this URL:  

https://data.gov.uk/dataset/epimstransparency


https://www.oxfordhealth.nhs.uk/papers/27-september-2017/ 

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to 

make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to me and I will ensure 

the decision is reviewed.  The Trust will consider undertaking a review if requested to do so 

within 40 working days of the date the response is received by the applicant, and will apply 

discretion if a longer period of time has passed. 

Should you wish to make a complaint as a result of the outcome of such a review, you may 

apply directly to the Information Commissioner's Office (ICO) for a decision. 

Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints 

procedure provided by the Trust for FoI Act matters. 

The ICO can be contacted at:  

The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 

5AF 

Please contact me if there are any further queries. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mark Underwood 

Head of Information Governance 

 

https://www.oxfordhealth.nhs.uk/papers/27-september-2017/

